## Alderman Novak,

I am requesting a discussion (and possible action) on eliminating Dale Street Park as a listed park and consider rezoning the property. I would expect us to send letters to neighbors inviting them to the meeting.

I would also ask the same for Halverson Park.

This is per our last Committee of the Whole working session. Plus it will help us moving forward with budget requests.

Thank you for your consideration.

- Justin



Justin M. Nickels Mayor City of Manitowoc, WI (920) 686-6980 Work (920) 374-0499 Mobile inickels@manitowoc.org 900 Quay Street Manitowoc, WI 54220 www.manitowoc.org

Assistant: Stacey Groll <a href="mailto:sgroll@manitowoc.org">sgroll@manitowoc.org</a>

## **CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE**

This communication with its contents, including attachments, may contain confidential and/or legally privileged information. These items are covered by the Electronic Communications Privacy Act 18 U.S.C. §§ 2510-2521. It is solely for the use of the intended recipient(s) or an employee or agent responsible for delivering this message. Unauthorized interception, review, use or disclosure is prohibited. If you are not a named recipient, please contact the sender immediately and do not disclose the contents to another, use it for any purpose, store or copy the information in any medium. Please destroy all copies of the communication. Thank you.